
Pendragon Community Primary School 13 
   24th November 2017 

Children in Need 
Many thanks for all the donations of cakes last Friday to support Children in Need. The 
cake sale made £362. 
Friends of the School Non uniform day 
Next Friday is decoration day and also a non uniform day for the donation of £1.This 
money is always spent on the children.  As it is decoration day, please be aware that non 
school uniform outfits could come home covered in glue and/or glitter! 
Events coming up include: 
Raffle draw at EYFS performance Thursday 14th December 
Keystage 2 disco    Friday 15th December 
Entertainer (Foundation and KS1) Monday 18th December 
All the buses for the swimming for Year 4 has been paid by the Friends of the School and 
cookery ingredients throughout the school are funded by Friends. 
Pendragon Christmas CD 
The last day to order and pay for a copy of the Pendragon Christmas CD is Tuesday as the 
recording takes place on Thursday 30th November.  A great idea for a Christmas present 
Foundation Stage performance 
On Wednesday 13th December there will be a matinee performance of ‘I spy Christmas’ 
starting at 2pm. There will be another performance at 6pm on Thursday 14th December.  
The children are bringing home a ticket request letter today. All children in school, 
Pendragon Pre school and Tots to Teens will be watching a performance. As the children 
are not using microphones, if you do need to bring a pre school aged child, could you 
please attend the dress rehearsal on Friday 8th December at 9.30am.  There is no need to 
have a ticket for this show, just let the office know.   
Driving on the pavement 
A number of parents have been to see me to tell me that cars have been driving on the 
pavement.  They were very worried that the cars got very close to them and their 
children (some in a pram, some on bikes) and the children were quite frightened.  Don’t 
forget that you can park behind the shops and walk up to school.  Please do not park in 
the staff car park, if the visitors spaces are full you will need to park on the road or 
behind the shops.  The staff car park is for both school and the children’s centre 
(including Pre school and Pelican) so staff are arriving at all different times in the day. 
Next 2 Weeks’ Events 
Wednesday 29th November Last day to order school Christmas lunch 
 Extra breaktime for Blue house as winners of the house 

point cup 
Thursday 30th November CD recording day 
Friday 1st December   Decoration day and non uniform day 
Monday 4th December  Year 6 to Hilltop with Miss Shaw  
Wednesday 6th December No football club 
Thursday 7th December  No football club 
Friday 8th December  Foundation Stage dress rehearsal at 9.30 am 

No football club 


